
• On 15 May 2017, the TEC Chair received a letter from the CTCN Advisory 

Board Chair 

 

• On participation of CTCN Advisory Board in TEC task force on innovation 

and RD&D 

 

• The CTCN Advisory Board requested that the TEC consider: 

 

o Providing the Chairs of the CTCN Advisory Board with greater 

flexibility by allowing them to nominate a replacement representative 

on an ad hoc basis 

 

o Allowing additional CTCN Advisory Board members to participate in 

activities of the IRDD Task Force 
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